THE RICHLAND HOUSING DEPARTMENT BULLETIN # 9 - February 5, 1944

IMPORTANT --- POWER SHUT-DOWN TOMORROW!!!

There will be a power shut-down tomorrow, Sunday, February 6, 1944, in the Richland Area between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m., inclusive and 4:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m. inclusive. It is earnestly requested that you follow the same procedure during these shut-downs as have been followed during shut-downs in the past, that is, be sure all light, stove and appliance switches are turned to the "off" position for the duration of the shut-down. Do not use hot water unless absolutely necessary. Your compliance with this request will prevent overloads and unnecessary trouble and repairs.

VISIT THE MODEL SAFETY HOUSE

You are missing a real treat if you fail to visit the Model Safety House. Not only will you receive a very helpful lesson in how to make and keep your house safe but you will have an opportunity of seeing how tastefully your home can be furnished. Every resident of the Village should consider it his or her duty to VISIT THE MODEL SAFETY HOUSE. FOLLOW THE SIGNS!!!

SCRAP PAPER DRIVE

Your cooperation in the Scrap Paper Drive is appreciated, however there seems to be some misunderstanding about the time of the pick-ups. When the drive was first started it was intended that the pick-ups would be made during the middle of the week, but after the Boy Scouts agreed to help out the time was set for Saturday mornings. Please have your paper on your front porch early each and every Saturday morning.

HELP WAN TED!!!

The Richland Groceteria needs three women employees—full time. Any housewives or other employed women living in the village who may wish part time or steady employment in the Richland stores now open or that are to be opened may leave their names with the Rental and Assignment office.